Plan for Flexible Meeting Fee for London Interim, Jan 2007
The plan is to implement a flexible registration fee structure that is based on the number of days that an individual will attend meetings at the London Interim, since the costs for the session are mostly driven by the number of attendees present during each day of the session.  There will be tickets for the lunch service on Monday through Thursday produced for each attendee based on the days which they will attend.  There will also be a visible indication of the days paid-for printed on the attendee’s badge for verification purposes.  
The implementation will allow the attendee to select those Working Group or Task Group sessions, which the Working Groups define for the January Session.  Those sessions will have the days of attendance specified.  Attendees may select as many WG or TG sessions as they wish to attend and the registration fee will be computed from the union of the days covered by those sessions.  
The fee to be charged for Pre-registration will be computed from the following: 
· There will be a $100.00 base fee to cover fixed & administrative costs.  

· The fee for Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday $150.00 each.  

· The fee for Friday attendance will be $75.00 (half-day, no lunch / pm break).  
· The maximum pre-registration fee will be $700.00 for the full week.  

· The fee for web-reg after the Pre-reg cut-off date (12/1/2006) will be multiplied by a 1.3 late-reg rate factor (max = $910.00).  
· The fee for registration On-Site at the session will be multiplied by a 1.5 On-Site-reg rate factor (max = $1050.00).  
So typical Pre-reg fees will be as follows:  
1 day  =  $250.00

2 days  =  $400.00  ($325.00 if Th+F)
3 days  =  $550.00  ($475.00 if W+Th+F)
4 days  =  $700.00  ($625.00 if T+W+Th+F)
5 days  =  $700.00  (all week)
We will need the daily break-out of TGs, if required, to be specified by the WG Chair or designee by the close of the November plenary in Dallas.  
Please submit any comments or questions via the SEC reflector so we can all benefit from the discussion.  

Thanx,    Buzz Rigsbee
